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Hi ,
 
I’ve been given the Draft GPEC Strategic framework . DPE-Water Group
- comments and tracked changes are attached.  
 
All quite minor but I do have a couple of questions that require clarification:
 

Why isn’t the Greater Sydney Water Strategy listed as a key strategic document in the
Strategic Planning Section?
Why is the requirement for an IWCM strategy limited to Orchard Hills and not the other
precincts?

 
Kind regards,
Matt Jessup
Principal Policy Officer | Urban Water Policy
Water Group | Department of Planning and Environment

     
Level 4, 6 Stewart Avenue,  Newcastle West NSW 2302
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the
traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and
collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which
Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.

 




